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8th April 2020 

COVID19 AND BGA MEDICAL REQUIREMENTS  

No access to GP and AME services associated with COVID19 restrictions will result in some 
pilots and instructors not meeting the published BGA medical requirements.  

During 2020, where pilots and instructors using BGA medical requirements have not 
experienced a reduction in medical fitness, the medical requirement validity periods referred 
to in the publication BGA Medical Requirements may be extended by 12 months.  

Pilots and instructors who use this alleviation are advised to complete the following 
declaration and retain a copy with their records. 

Please note that this only applies to BGA medical requirements. Please refer to CAA 
exemptions for class 2 and LAPL medical certificate expiry alleviations. 

 

Pete Stratten 
Chief Executive  

 

Declaration 

I have not experienced a reduction in medical fitness that would preclude me from extending 
the validity period associated with BGA medical standards as described above. 

Name:                                                           Date of birth: 

Signature:                                                     Date: 

 
 

https://members.gliding.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/3/2015/04/Medical-Requirements.pdf

